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Our School Day: 
8:15 - Supervision Begins

 8:30 - Classes Begin
9:50-10:05 - AM Recess

11:25-12:25 - Lunch 
1:45 - 2:00 -PM Recess

3:20 - End of Day

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

Thank you to all of our families who were able to join us for our
Curriculum Night Open House on Thursday.  Our staff were excited
to meet all of you, and we look forward to a great year together.

Please take a look at the information below about our upcoming
weeks together at St. Padre Pio CES.

Yours in Catholic Education,

Mr. A. Modica
Principal

School Website: https://spp.ycdsb.ca/

CATHOLIC COMMUNITIES OF FAITH

ST. PADRE PIO LITURGY

We would like to thank our Grade 4 students and
teachers for organizing our St. Padre Pio Liturgy,
which will take place in the gym at 10:30 am on
Tuesday, September 23 , 2025.rd



INCLUSION, EQUITY & WELL-BEING

ST. PADRE PIO SCHOOL PHOTO DAY

Save the Date: On Monday, September 29th, 2025, we
welcome back Clear Images School Photography for our
School-Wide photo day.

TERRY FOX WALK 2025:  DONATE TODAY

Thank you to all of our students and staff for taking part
in our Terry Fox Walk today.  Together, we have raised
$740.  It’s not too late to donate.  If you would like to
donate, please visit:  

St. Padre Pio Terry Fox Donation Website 

SAFE & CARING SCHOOL COMMUNITY

GET READY FOR BACK TO SCHOOL WITH YORK REGION PUBLIC HEALTH

This Fall, york.ca/HealthyKids has been updated with information to help you
navigate new routines as your kids get back to school.

Learn about mental health and healthy sleep routines, packing lunches for
kindergarten and reading food labels, student immunization, dental tips, vision
screening, staying healthy at school and more!

As you and your family get back to school, let york.ca/HealthyKids be your one-stop
shop for tips to support healthy kids!

https://schools.terryfox.ca/104160/team/60995
https://www.york.ca/newsroom/campaigns-projects/building-healthy-kids-york-region
https://www.york.ca/newsroom/campaigns-projects/building-healthy-kids-york-region


ST. PADRE PIO SAFETY WEEK

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The York Catholic District School Board has a primary responsibility and goal to
ensure a safe learning environment for all of our students and staff in our school
community.

As part of our safety initiative, St. Padre Pio, along with all other schools in the
York Catholic District School Board, will be practicing a variety of safety
procedures with students and staff.  

The week of September 29th - October 3rd, 2025, has been designated as
“Safety Awareness Week” for the YCDSB. During this week, we will be rehearsing
a variety of emergency school procedures to acquaint students and staff with the
precautionary steps to take in the event of such things as a warning of severe
weather, or an intruder. In addition, throughout the year, we will hold practice
drills to acquaint students with various emergency protocols. Teachers will review
these procedures with students in class prior to our practice drills.

If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact the school. Thank
you for your support.



QUALITY LEARNING FOR ALL

September

Tuesday, Sept. 23rd
St. Padre Pio Liturgy (10:30 am in Gym)

Friday, Sept. 26th
PA Day: No School For Students

Monday, Sept. 29th
School Photo Day
Safety Week Begins

Tuesday, Sept. 30th
National Day of Truth and
Reconciliation: Orange Shirt Day

DATES TO REMEMBER:

ORDERING NOW OPEN!

Hot Lunch Orders for our Fall Session are
now being accepted using School Day!  

We have now added Subway, which will
be delivered on Wednesdays.

Please ensure that your order is
submitted by Friday, September 19th,
online or to your child’s teacher.

Mondays:  Tubbies Lunch
Tuesdays:  XPress BBQ Lunch
Wednesday:  Subway (Due Sept. 26th)
Thursday:  Booster Juice Snack
Friday:  Pizza Nova Lunch

2024-2025 St. Padre Pio Yearbook

We are excited to announce that our
yearbooks have been distributed to
students today!  There are a few
copies available for $45 each on a
first-come, first-served basis.  Please
visit the office to purchase.

https://www.school-day.com/
https://www.school-day.com/

